
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

 We loved Physical Therapist Denise from the start. I remember our 

first meeting where she gave me the confidence that we can do this. She 

was always willing to go the extra mile. Denise was always willing to explain 

Sophie’s condition. If Sophie wasn’t making enough progress Denise always 

made it her priority to find a way to push her so she could improve. I am 

extremely blessed and thankful to have Denise as Sophie’s PT. I’m not sure 

if Sophie would have made as much progress. We were very lucky to be 

referred to her early and with the right therapy. Denise was able to help me 

help my daughter have a better life. Without the Elks Major Project and 

Denise this would not be possible. Thank you so much! 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 We were very pleased with the services Speech–Language Pathologist, 

Hedley provided. My daughter looked forward to each session and enjoyed 

all of the activities.  I think it was great that the children practiced their 

skills through play because it kept them more focused on the task. Hedley 

did a fabulous job in creating fun activities and providing us with tools and 

techniques to help our daughter. Were very grateful for all the help we 

received through the California-Hawaii Elks Major Project. Thank You! 
* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Sheila, Occupational Therapist, was wonderful and became a very 

important person in our son’s life! We love and miss her dearly! 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 This was the second time we had Preschool Vision Screener Kim Anderson 

and she was great. She is very patient with the children. She is polite and very 

professional. Hope to have her again next year. 

* * * * * * * * * * 

 

 Speech-Language Pathologist Tracy, was wonderful! She was very in tune 

with my son’s needs and was always able to accommodate any appointment 

changes. Our entire family misses her weekly visits. I sincerely appreciate 

everything she was able to help my son achieve. 

 


